Reply to Common Council File No. 040845
From DOA-Budget and Management Division
January 25, 2005
Ref: 05020

Common Council File No. 040845 is a communication from the Department of Employee
Relations relative to classification studies approved at the January 18, 2005 City Service
Commission meeting. The Communication includes routine classifications and those associated
with a unit clarification petition settled between the City and District Council 48, AFSCME.

The classification studies approved the City Service Commission fit within the City’s budgetary
constraints.

RECOMMENDATION: WE DEFER TO THE
RECOMMENDATION PROVIDED BY DER.

Erick D. Shambarger

Budget & Management Analyst- Lead
EDS:eds

FINANCE: 048045sr.doc



